From: becky.mansfield@gmail.com
Sent: Tue 4/22/2008 1:52 PM
Subject: Re: Concurrence Request -- Earth Science 450

Dear Sophia,

The Geography Department has reviewed the proposal for Earth Sciences 450, the Cryosphere.  We are very supportive of this course, and think that it fills an important gap for Geography students as well as those in Earth Sciences.  We therefore concur with the course proposal.

However, we would like to make a suggestion regarding prerequisites.  We believe that a number of our physical geography courses would serve as sufficient—or even excellent—preparation for the proposed course.  Including Geography courses as prerequisites would serve to encourage more students from our department to take this course.  The courses we suggest including are: 

Geog 210 (Physical Geography and Environmental Issues)

Geog 220 (Introduction to Physical Geography)

Geog H410 (Global Climate and Environmental Change)

Geog 420 (Global Climate Change: Causes and Consequences)

Geog 520 (Climatology)

Thank you for the opportunity to comment on the proposed course.

 

Sincerely,

Becky Mansfield

Chair, Undergraduate Studies

